
 

          SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
                                      August 3, 2025 

 

Rebekah went down to the spring,  

filled her jug and came back up.   

Abraham’s servant ran to meet her and said, “Please give me a sip 

of water from your jug.”  Genesis 24:17 

 

Searching 
Welcome 
Call to Worship 

Lighting of Peace Lamp 

Opening songs  

  

First Reading      Psalm 49: 1-12    

 

Engaging Community 

Announcements & Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

 

The Call of the Gospel 

Gospel Reading Luke 12: 13-21  

Song 

   

Offertory Prayer 

**Children will collect coins for My Coins Count** 

Gospel Time 

 

Digging Deeper  

Third Reading Colossians 3: 1-11    

Message 

Song of response  

  

Going Out into the World 

Benediction 

Sending Song  

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

Worship Planner: Phoebe Wiley 

Worship Leader: Phoebe Wiley 

Accompanist: Byron Miller 

Message: Wes Bergen 

Song Leader: Isaac Tice 

Sound Room: Ryan Critchfield 

Video: Reuben Tice 

                                                                                               Live Stream: Isaac Tice 

                       Volume 70-No. 48 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

August 5 – Church Council 7:00 p.m. 

 

August 6 - Daughters of Dorcas 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 

August 16 – Bus Trip to Noah  

 

August 18 – Elders’ Picnic 

 

August 22 – WV Black Bears vs Frederick Keys 

                      Game is at 7:00 p.m. in Morgantown, WV.  

                      Carpool from church at 5:00 p.m.  

 

August 29 – 30 – Free Yard Sale starting at 9:00 a.m. 

 

September 19-20-21 - Church Retreat 

 

October 11 – S’more’s Night 

 

 



 

 

Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201 

Pastor: Wes Bergen (681) 209-2029 

Office hours: Mornings of Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Email: wes@springsmc.org      

Secretary: Sherry Abel (814) 233-0510 

Office hours: Tuesday-Friday: 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible  

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print songbooks and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 

AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located at the back of 

the church near the elevator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Birthdays:  

August 3 – Sheera Beitzel 

             9 – Antonia Beitzel 

 

Anniversary: 

August 4 – Jeff & Michelle Maust 

             9 – Rich & Fay Yoder 

July 27, 2025, Attendance and Offering 

 

General Fund: $2,169.00 

Attendance: 93 

Elders: 

Don Green (Chair) (814) 521-5709 

Sherry Abel  (814) 233-0510 

Rosie Cupler  (301) 697-1772 

Ken Detrick  (814) 662-2692 

Ed Hoover  (814) 521-7128 

 

 

Since, then, you have been 

raised with Christ, set your 

hearts on things above, 

where Christ is, seated at 

the right hand of God. 

 

Colossians 3:1 

mailto:wes@springsmc.org
mailto:office@springsmc.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Request for Baby Picture Submission 

 

The Church Retreat Committee kindly requests that you submit a 

baby picture of yourself for an upcoming activity. Please write 

your name clearly and place both your picture and name inside a 

sealed envelope.  There will be a box placed in the foyer of the 

church. Please have your baby picture submitted by September 

7th.   

 

These pictures will be used as part of a fun and engaging activity 

during the retreat, helping everyone connect and share smiles. If 

you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to the 

committee. Thank you for your participation! 

 

Thank you card received from Greta Miller’s family: 

 

Thank you so much for the lovely flowers sent in tribute to our 

Mom, Greta Miller.  It meant a lot to our family.  She will be missed 

so much! 

 

(Card is located on the bulletin board in the church foyer) 

 

Retreat – Mark your Calendars 

September 19 – 20 - 21 

 

 

 
 

 

Mark Folk was a pillar of this community; he helped so 

many people through the years. 

 

We are so thankful that the Lord provided us with such a 

wonderful human being.  He will be missed so very much. 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, 

 

October 11th 

 

More details to 

come. 


